
Report on Industrial Visit to Dabur India Ltd, Narendrapur

A collaborative industrial visit  was organized on December 20, 2023, by the Department of Chemistry,  
Raidighi  College,  and  the  Department  of  Chemistry,  Ananda  Mohan  College,  to  Dabur  India  Ltd, 
Narendrapur.  The  event  aimed  to  provide  students  with  practical  exposure  to  industrial  processes  and 
insights into real-world applications of chemistry.

More  than  ten  students,  accompanied  by  faculty  members  from  both  institutions,  participated  in  this  
enriching visit. The program provided a unique platform for students to interact with industry professionals,  
understand manufacturing techniques, and observe quality control measures employed in the production of 
consumer healthcare and herbal products.

This  initiative  fostered  academic-industry  interaction,  strengthened  collaborative  ties  between  the 
participating  departments,  and  motivated  students  to  connect  theoretical  knowledge  with  industrial 
practices.

Such visits are instrumental in preparing students for future careers by offering firsthand experience of  
industry operations and encouraging them to explore the diverse opportunities within the field of chemistry.


